
From: Eliud Acevedo <dreliud@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 11:38 AM 
To: Shaun Maher <Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Re: Applications For New Stations 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a 
phishing attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 
 
Good morning.I would like to proceed with the applications for MYL,LLC for the new low power 
television stations,listed below.I understand that the grant will allow for a period to get them on the air 
and working once I am given a construction permit for these facilities.  
Thank you,Dr Eliud Acevedo  
 
14 Laredo,TX MYL,LLC  0019050194 
         182175  BNPDTL-20090825BDY 
6. Laredo,TX. MYL,LLC. 0019050194 
          182188 BNPDVL-20090825BDW 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Dec 1, 2021, at 1:46 PM, Shaun Maher <Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov> wrote: 

  
  
We recently dismissed applications for MYL, LLC for new low power television stations for failure to 
prosecute. See attached.  Please let us know if this action was in error and if the applicant desires to 
construct and operate these facilities. 
  
14           Laredo  TX           MYL, LLC              0019050194        182175  BNPDTL-20090825BDY 
6             Laredo  TX           MYL, LLC             0019050194         182188  BNPDVL-20090825BDW 
  
Shaun Maher 
 


